
2019 Thank Offering
 				    OF PRESBYTERIAN WOMEN 

About the Thank Offering 

Eliza Clokey of Springfield, Ohio, planted the seed for Presbyterian Women’s 
Thank Offering in 1888 when she urged each woman to give one dollar over 
and above her usual contribution to the Women’s General Missionary Society of 
the United Presbyterian Church of North America. Year after year, women have 
responded to Clokey’s call to give a “thank offering to her Lord,” and have raised 
tens of millions of dollars for mission at home and around the world.

The Creative Ministries Offering Committee of Presbyterian Women has chosen 
18 grant recipients each year. This year’s recipients provide the tangible love 
of Christ through food for children who are hungry, education for women who 
seek it, support for immigrants who need friends, shelter for those without 
beds and homes, and healing for patients at home and abroad. As the prophet 
Jeremiah reminds us, God hears us when we call. It is through our offerings 
and our ministry to others that we demonstrate God’s love throughout the 
world.  

For more information on the 2019 Thank Offering recipients, read the  
July/August 2019 issue of Horizons magazine or go to www.presbyterian 
women.org/thank.

Presbyterian Women in the PC(USA), Inc.
100 Witherspoon Street

Louisville, KY 40202-1396
www.presbyterianwomen.org

*New Revised Standard Version of the Bible, copyright © 1989 by the Division of Christian Education  
of the National Council of the Churches of Christ in the U.S.A. Used by permission.

Then when you call upon me and come and pray to me, I will hear you. When you search for me, 
you will find me; if you seek me with all your heart . . . 

 —Jeremiah 29:12–13, nrsv*
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PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH IN CAMEROON
Making Blood Available for Transfusion in Obstetric Units

$21,600
www.pcc.com

Rural health facilities in Cameroon are often not sufficiently equipped with supplies to cater to pregnant 
and postpartum clients. Hospitals receive patients, especially pregnant women, who are unable to 
afford the cost of care. The Presbyterian Church in Cameroon hospitals are no exception.
	 Magdalene Ross came to the Presbyterian Hospital Bepanda Douala with a breach twin pregnancy. 
She gave birth to a boy weighing 4.2 pounds and a girl weighing 4 pounds. She had no baby clothes or 
supplies, so nurses provided warm clothes and hospital linens for the pre-term babies. 
	 Magdalene and her two babies spent nearly two months in the hospital for postpartum care and 
nursing. This story is not unique to Magdalene. Pregnant women in rural Cameroon often go their entire 
pregnancy without seeing a doctor and pre-term deliveries are common. 
	 The Thank Offering grant will support obstetric units in Cameroon’s hospitals with modern blood 
banks; training for laboratory staffs, nurses, midwives, gynecologists and general practitioners; and 
purchase of supplies.

Give to the Thank Offering of Presbyterian Women 
at www.presbyterianwomen.org/thank.PWR19480
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